TOWNSHIP OF HADDON

PUBLIC NOTICE

Please take notice that the regular meeting of the Shade Tree Commission of the Township of Haddon has changed the meeting form Wednesday, October 25, 2017 at 7:00 PM to Thursday, October 26, 2017 at 7:00 PM.
Chapter 231, Public Law 1975 requires that adequate notice of this meeting be provided.

Betty L. Brookes

Secretary to the Shade Tree Commission

